April 11, 2011
Mr. Tim Bauer

Ms. Donna Jurrens

Mr. Doug Kampmann

Mr. Tom Landsman

Dr. Chuck Remund

Dear Elkton School Board:

It is with deep regret that I will be resigning my position as School Nurse effective at the end of my current contract for the 2010-2011school year.  

My resignation is due to a family relocation not job dissatisfaction.  I have enjoyed my 2 years on staff at Elkton Public Schools.  It has been an honor to provide healthcare to the students and an awareness of wellness to their lives.  I will miss being a part of the Elkton community.
Thank you for your support of my nursing career and willingness to serve education.

Sincerely,

Carol Simons

